
 

 
 
 

Ref: KTIL /BM-20-21                          29th June, 2020 

 

 

 

 

To,  

The Manager,  

Corporate Affairs Department,  

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code/ID-541005/KANCOTEA 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub: Intimation of closure of trading window. 

 

In terms of Company’s Code of Prevention of Insider trading the trading window for dealing in the securities of the 

Company will be closed from 1st July, 2020 till 48 hours after the declaration of the unaudited standalone and 

consolidated financial results for the quarter ending 30th June, 2020 of the Company to the Stock Exchange. 

 

This is for your kind information and record. 

 

 
Thanking you,  
For Kanco Tea & Industries Limited   

 
Charulata Kabra 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: F9417 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


